"Meet the Members"

Each month in the newsletter, we will have a brief write-up about a selected member or members here at Rolling Hills. This will help to introduce our members to the entire club as well as share interesting memories and information about our club in general and members in particular. Featured in the July newsletter is the "Gregory family". Please read about them as they share their RHCC experience with us.



Pictured are: Chris, Miller, Brently, Trudy and Mike Gregory

Hi, we are Mike and Trudy Gregory. We want to introduce you to our family, which has enjoyed a half-century of fun and fellowship at Rolling Hills Country Club. Our son, Chris, and his wife, Ashlee, and their sons, Brently and Miller, are carrying on the tradition as fourth-generation members of our family at the club. Our daughter, Corey, and her husband, Allen, visit the club when they are in town. Rolling Hills is like a second home to us in helping raise our family. Trudy's parents, lke and Dot Arnold, won the Duke and Duchess twice, and Trudy's dad won the Rolling Hills Invitational once and the Club Championship twice. It's been a joy to watch our family continue the golfing tradition, and we look forward to having fun at Rolling Hills for many years to come.